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12th December 2023 
 
After-school clubs Spring Term 
 

Dear parent/carer 
 

Please find below a grid outlining the after-school clubs that we are offering for the Spring Term.  
 

Clubs will be starting week beginning 15th January 2024 and will run until week ending 15th March 2023.  The purpose 
of these enrichment clubs is to offer children the opportunity to engage in activities of interest and develop their skills.  
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Years 5 and 6 
Dodgeball 

3:30-4:15pm 
£2 per session 

40 children max 
Collection from 

main gate 
 

Years 4, 5 and 6 
Boy’s Football 
3:30-4:15pm 

£2 per session 
30 children max 

Collection from main 
gate 

 

Years 4, 5 and 6 
  Fitness Fun Activities 

3:30pm – 4:15pm 
£2 per session 

30 children max 
Collection from the 

main gate 

Years 1 and 2 
Gymnastics 
3:30-4:15pm 

£2 per session 
30 children max 
Exit by Nursery 

 

Year 1 and 2 
Wellbeing Club 

3:30 – 4:15 
20 children max 
£2 per session 
Exit by Nursery 

 

Years 3 and 4 
Gymnastics 

3:30-4:15pm 
£2 per session 

30 children max 
Collection from main 

gate 
 

 

Years 3 
Dr Who Club 
3:30-4:15pm 

25 children max 
£2 per session 

Collection from 
main gate 

   

  

Sessions will be continued to be charged at £2 per session. This can either be paid upfront at £24 for the term or weekly 
(£2 per week). All payments must be made via ParentPay. If you choose to pay upfront, there will be no refunds for 
missed session. You will be able to make your payment on ParentPay once a place within a club has been allocated to 
your child (i.e. an email reply to allocate a place). Every Wednesday children will need to bring in there £2 with them to 
hand over to the Aerobics instructor. 
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If your child would like to join a club during the Spring Term, please send your letter back to the class teacher by end of 
day Monday 18th December. 
 

• Child’s Name: ________________________________ 

• Class   ________________________________ 
 

• Name of Club: ________________________________ 
 

• Emergency Contact number for during the club: _____________________ 
 

• I confirm that my child will be collected from the club by: 
 

Name & relationship of person collecting:  _______________________ 
 
Child’s password: ______________________ 
 

 

Due to limited spaces, places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis as all clubs have huge interest. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mr L Fellows   Mr A Boneham 
Headteacher   Sports Lead 
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